Taylor EO

Thursday, 11 August 2022 10:10 AM
Light EO

FW; Land developing

Good morning

Please find below correspondence sent to the Taylor Electorate Office from a resident of Hewett.

Kind regards

{Office of
The Hon Nick Champion MP

Member for Taylor
(08) 8254 1023 | taylor@parliament.sa.gov.au
865/600 Main North Road | PO Box 144 | Smithfield SA 5114

This email is confidential and may be privileged. If you have received this email by mistake: (1) please notify me immediately and delete the emall;
{2) you must not use this email ar its confents; and (3} client legal privilege is not waived.

From: [

Sent: Thursday, 11 August 2022 10:03 AM
To: Taylor EQ <Taylor@parliament.sa.gov.au>
Subject: Land developing

Good morning, | have just heard you on 891. One of the things that has concerned me since moving into Hewett
some years ago, is the lack of playing for pedestrians, in particular those with a disability or young children. | have
contacted the Light Council regarding my concerns and they have responded to my letters but say it is not a
problem. The issue is that the paths are right next to the roadways and there are no verges. The streets are narrow
and curved. Many people park their cars on the path to avoid getting hit. The council agree this is unacceptable but
they do not police it. So pedestrians are obligated to walk on the road. Also when it is bin day the bins on the
pathway means that the pedestrians must use the road. Children or the disabled are most at risk. Land developers
must allow for bins etc so these people can safely walk the pathway. Thank you for your time. Kate McDougall as.





